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Ultimate Fitness
Exercise dependence or addiction has been described as a 'positive
addiction', but it can have links with damaging dysfunctional and
excessive behaviours, including eating disorders. Clinical and sport
psychologists now acknowledge the condition and report that it can be
found in recreational exercisers and competitive athletes. This is the
first text to provide a comprehensive guide to exercise dependence.
The text contains case studies and reviews research into exercise
dependence in both 'exercise' and 'sports' contexts. The authors
examine the condition in the widest sense, exploring different types
of exercise dependence, risk factors associated with the condition,
the experiences and motivational characteristics of sufferers, links
with eating disorders, and a number of approaches to counselling. This
text will be of significant interest to psychologists working in
sport, health and clinical practice, as well as to athletes and sports
coaches, particularly those involved in endurance sports associated
with higher incidences of exercise dependence.

The Sober Truth
An incendiary work of science journalism debunking the myths that
dominate the American diet and showing readers how to stop feeling
guilty and start loving their food again—sure to ignite controversy
over our obsession with what it means to eat right. FREE YOURSELF FROM
ANXIETY ABOUT WHAT YOU EAT Gluten. Salt. Sugar. Fat. These are the
villains of the American diet—or so a host of doctors and
nutritionists would have you believe. But the science is far from
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settled and we are racing to eliminate wheat and corn syrup from our
diets because we’ve been lied to. The truth is that almost all of us
can put the buns back on our burgers and be just fine. Remember when
butter was the enemy? Now it’s good for you. You may have lived
through times when the Atkins Diet was good, then bad, then good
again; you may have wondered why all your friends cut down on salt or
went Paleo; and you might even be thinking about cutting out wheat
products from your own diet. For readers suffering from dietary
whiplash, The Gluten Lie is the answer. Scientists and physicians know
shockingly little about proper nutrition that they didn’t know a
thousand years ago, even though Americans spend billions of dollars
and countless hours obsessing over “eating right.” In this
groundbreaking work, Alan Levinovitz takes on bestselling physicians
and dietitians, exposing the myths behind how we come to believe which
foods are good and which are bad—and pointing the way to a truly
healthful life, free from anxiety about what we eat.

POSITIVE ADDICTION
In 2000, Peach Friedman, a college senior freshly broken up from her
boyfriend, set out to beat the blues by beating herself into shape.
Running ten miles a day and taking in as little as 800 calories, she
fell from 146 pounds to 100 in three months and was at serious risk of
cardiac arrest. What Friedman suffered from was exercise bulimia—a
newly diagnosed and rapidly spreading eating disorder that affects
some 400,000 American women, and which gyms and colleges across
America are beginning to take seriously. In Diary of an Exercise
Addict Friedman recounts her descent into a life-threatening illness,
her remarkable recovery, and the setbacks along the way. With
refreshing candor she lays bare her relationships with family,
friends, and lovers and the repressed desire that finally surfaced as
she found her own way back to health.

Eating Disorders, Addictions and Substance Use Disorders
Leading innovators in progressive addiction treatment outline a
science-based program for overcoming addiction-related problems,
demonstrating how to effectively use positive reinforcement and
motivational and behavioral strategies. (Self-Help)

Truth About Addiction and Recovery
The bestselling author of The Willpower Instinct introduces a
surprising science-based book that doesn't tell us why we should
exercise but instead shows us how to fall in love with movement.
Exercise is health-enhancing and life-extending, yet many of us feel
it's a chore. But, as Kelly McGonigal reveals, it doesn't have to be.
Movement can and should be a source of joy. Through her trademark
blend of science and storytelling, McGonigal draws on insights from
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neuroscience, psychology, anthropology, and evolutionary biology, as
well as memoirs, ethnographies, and philosophers. She shows how
movement is intertwined with some of the most basic human joys,
including self-expression, social connection, and mastery--and why it
is a powerful antidote to the modern epidemics of depression, anxiety,
and loneliness. McGonigal tells the stories of people who have found
fulfillment and belonging through running, walking, dancing, swimming,
weightlifting, and more, with examples that span the globe, from
Tanzania, where one of the last hunter-gatherer tribes on the planet
live, to a dance class at Juilliard for people with Parkinson's
disease, to the streets of London, where volunteers combine fitness
and community service, to races in the remote wilderness, where
athletes push the limits of what a human can endure. Along the way,
McGonigal paints a portrait of human nature that highlights our
capacity for hope, cooperation, and self-transcendence. The result is
a revolutionary narrative that goes beyond familiar arguments in favor
of exercise, to illustrate why movement is integral to both our
happiness and our humanity. Readers will learn what they can do in
their own lives and communities to harness the power of movement to
create happiness, meaning, and connection.

Exercise Addiction
Everyone wants to lose weight, feel better, and live longer. But what
if that was just the beginning? What if readers could use specific
workouts to prevent, improve, or cure what ails them? As Dr. Jordan
Metzl says, "Exercise is medicine." Now he puts that philosophy--along
with cutting-edge research and a motivational bedside manner--into a
groundbreaking book delivering a head-to-toe list of maladies that
affect quality of life for millions. He then offers the specific
exercise prescriptions that will help fix them--from type 2 diabetes
to depression, from arthritic joints to PMS, from addiction to sleep
apnea. The Exercise Cure received an amazing amount of publicity for
its simple approach to weight loss and better health for everyone. The
book offers an exhaustive (and exhausting) collection of fun, fattorching, life-changing workouts that can be tailored to any fitness
level. "Doctors have long focused on the treatment of disease. Now we
have a manual that highlights a means of prevention. As Dr. Metzl
touts, exercise is one of the world's most effective medicines."
--Sanjay Gupta, MD, chief medical correspondent, CNN

The Psychology of Exercise
An old adage tells us that everything in moderation is healthy, but
what about exercise? Unfortunately there is such a thing as too much
exercise and there are real victims of this addiction. It can cause
extreme weight loss, overuse injuries, exhaustion, depression, and
heart problems, among other serious problems. This volume provides
young readers and researchers a means of understanding exercise
addiction and its ramifications. Readers will learn what causes it,
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how people live with it, and the latest information about treatment
and prevention.

Group Exercises for Addiction Counseling
Introduces the practice of mindfulness while explaining how it can
offer beneficial approaches to addiction recovery, drawing on the
author's expertise as an addiction psychiatrist to outline mindfulnessbased stress reduction techniques while sharing illustrative patient
stories. Original.

The Gluten Lie
A true story charting the author's life-threatening battle with
anorexia athletica - obsessive-compulsive exercise addiction. Her
story takes the reader on a compelling and often painful journey that
touches on the complexities of our fixation with physical perfection,
eating disorders and obsessive-compulsive disorders.

The Haywire Heart
Enlightening and practical, Addictions Counseling Today invites
readers into the heart of addictive thinking, offering first-person
accounts of what it is like to experience different addictions. The
text covers the range of addictions from alcohol, drug abuse, and
nicotine to various process addictions, including sex, internet,
gaming, social media, and gambling. Also included are the various
theories and models of addiction, with a unique chapter on the
neuroscience of addiction. Focusing on the new DSM-V classifications
for addiction with an emphasis on CACREP and treatment, this
provocative, contemporary text is an essential reference for readers
wanting to gain a deeper understanding of those with addiction.

Understanding Exercise Addiction
Imagine struggling with anorexia for seven years and finding yourself
in the hospital weighing 56 pounds at 20 years old. Your parents are
planning your funeral, and you are given little chance to live. Fastforward one year. You are now 221 pounds and obese. Safety in Numbers:
From 56 to 221 Pounds, My Battle with Eating Disorders is Brittany
Burgunder's raw and captivating memoir of her 10-year battle with
three forms of severe eating disorders -- anorexia, binge eating, and
bulimia. Taken from her extensive journals, she shares her uncensored
and disturbing story of fear, sadness, chaos, disbelief, and darkness.
In the end, though, her first-person account gives a message of hope
and triumph. Safety in Numbers is a brutally honest and unique account
highlighting a profound struggle at both ends of the weight spectrum
with eating disorders. Brittany's battle shows that a happy and
healthy life is possible no matter how hopeless the situation may
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seem. It provides a firsthand look into an unthinkable journey that
will mesmerize, move, and inspire readers. Ultimately, it is a story
of survival and strength -- no matter what the struggle.

Fit Not Healthy
A radical new approach to recovery—using methods proven more effective
than medical treatment or twelve-step programs. Drawing on the latest
research and detailed case studies, the authors expose the best-kept
secrets in the recovery field: · Addictions—whether to food,
cigarettes, sex, alcohol, or drugs—are not diseases, and they’re not
necessarily lifelong problems. · Many more people give up addictions
on their own than are helped by medical treatment or twelve-step
programs. · Developing values, skills, and life resources enables
people to quit addictions—and to shed the addict identity altogether.
In their revolutionary “Life Process Program” for overcoming all kinds
of addictions, the authors emphasize self-help and treatment through
coping with stress and achieving one’s goals. As helpful as it is
controversial, The Truth About Addiction and Recovery will forever
change the way we view and treat addiction. “A classic.” —John
Norcross, PhD, ABPP, Distinguished Professor of Psychology at the
University of Scranton and author of Changing for Good

Exercise Dependence
Examines what exercise addition is and how to determine who has it,
discusses what a healthy exercise program is, and offers advice on
setting one up

The Exercise Fix
The bestselling science reporter for The New York Times tells us what
works and what doesn't when we work out Ultimate Fitness: The Quest
for Truth About Exercise and Health is Gina Kolata's compelling
journey into the world of American physical fitness over the past
thirty years. It is a funny, eye-opening, brow-sweating investigation
into the fads, fictions, and science of fitness training. From the
early days of jogging, championed by Jim Fixx— who later died of a
heart attack—to weight lifting, cycling, aerobics, and Spinning,
Kolata questions such popular notions as the "fat-burning zone" and
"spot reducing," the effects of food on performance, how much exercise
helps build fitness, and the difference between exercise to help the
heart and exercise to change the body. She explains the science of
physical fitness and the objective evidence behind commonly accepted
prescriptions. Along the way she profiles researchers and mavericks
who have challenged conventional wisdom, marketed their inventions,
and sometimes bucked criticism only to back down from their original
claims. Ultimate Fitness spotlights the machines and machinations of
the fitness industry, and cuts through the marketing and hype not only
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to assess what is healthy, but also to understand what our obsession
with staying healthy says about American culture today.

The Exercise Cure
Expert Richard Benyo offers positive treatment for exercise addiction
-- an addiction that can have significant negative effects on an
athlete's life.

Irresistible
"Behavioral Addictions is a timely landmark achievement and a must
read for anyone interested in addictive and compulsive behavior and
its treatment. Rosenberg and Feder have brought us leading addiction
experts, who clearly present the growing evidence for including
behavioral addictions in the DSM-5 and how best to treat them. While
gambling is the first to be included in the DSM-5 chapter on substance
related disorders, other behavioral addictions are likely to follow as
evidence grows. This is the most important new textbook in addiction
psychiatry in recent years." - Richard Frances MD, Founding President,
American Academy of Addiction Psychiatry DSM-V broke new ground in May
of 2013, designating a new disorder called "behavioral addiction."
Clinicians immediately wanted to know: how is a behavioral addiction
different from an impulse control disorder? What are the criteria for
determining that some behaviors are addictions rather than impulses?
What, if anything, does this mean in terms of effective treatment?
Behavioral Addictions is the first and most authoritative text ever
written on the subject of behavioral addictions. This comprehensive
work explains the criteria used to determine addiction, the evidence
for identifying assorted behaviors as addictions, and the evidencebased treatment for each. With contributions from preeminent experts
covering an exhaustive list of behavioral addictions, this book is
unique in its coverage of behavioral addictions, their criteria, and
treatment. It is a valuable and timely resource for any clinician
treating addictions. A guide to understanding the new DSM-V
designation of behavioral addiction Defines the criteria for behavior
to be considered an addiction designation Discusses the evidence for
behaviors meeting addiction criteria Identifies what is now, likely
will be, and is not a behavioral addiction per evidence Discusses
behaviors formerly considered impulse control disorders Presents
evidence-based treatment for each behavioral addiction

Food Junkies
Why should we exercise? When should we exercise? Why don’t we
exercise? The Psychology of Exercise separates fact from fiction,
delving into key theories, ideas, and the impact of life stages on
when, why, and how we exercise. It explores the barriers and
motivators to exercise for children, teenagers, adults, and retirees
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as well as for those living with a chronic health condition. It shows
how when we personalise activity programmes, exercise becomes a lifeaffirming, life-lengthening habit. Using real-life case studies from
those who work with exercisers at all levels, The Psychology of
Exercise shows us the huge value that comes from exercising in every
stage of our lives.

Safety in Numbers: From 56 to 221 Pounds, My Battle with
Eating Disorders -- A Memoir
The author of Reality Therapy and Take Effective Control of Your Life
shows readers how to gain strength and self-esteem through positive
behavior.

The Mindful Path to Addiction Recovery
This book evaluates the psychological concept of exercise addiction
from a scholastically multidisciplinary perspective. The most recent
developments in the area of investigation are evaluated with reference
to theory and critical analysis of extant research. The book
summarises the current knowledge about the psycho-physiological nature
of exercise addiction. Further, it presents the conceptual hegemony in
addressing the problem of exercise addiction within the scientific
community. The characteristic and most prevalent symptoms of the
disorder are discussed alongside the modes of risk-assessment.
Subsequently, the underlying motives and several theoretical models of
exercise addiction are reviewed. Finally, the research on exercise
addiction is evaluated and directions for future research are
suggested. Difference is made between primary exercise addiction in
which the exercise behaviour is the problem and secondary exercise
addiction in which exercise is used as a means in achieving another
objective, like weight loss. This book concludes with two brief
sections summarising plainly what we know today and what we still need
to know about exercise addiction.

Addiction to Exercise
An Association for Behavioral and Cognitive Therapies (ABCT) Self-Help
Book Recommendation. Winner of the 4Th International Beverly Hills
Book Awards in the category of Addiction & Recovery! Is your addiction
taking control of your life? This book provides an integrative, sevenstep program to help you finally overcome drug and alcohol addiction,
once and for all. If you struggle with addiction, seeking treatment is
a powerful, positive first step toward eventual recovery. But gaining
an understanding of the causes of addiction—such as feelings of
helplessness or loss of control—is also crucial for recovery. In this
book, addiction expert Suzette Glasner-Edwards offers evidence-based
techniques fusing cognitive behavioral therapy (CBT), motivational
interviewing, and mindfulness-based relapse prevention to help you
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move past your addictive behaviors. On the long road to addiction
recovery, you need as many tools as possible to help you stay sober
and reach your destination. That’s why this is the first book to
combine research-proven motivational techniques, CBT, and mindfulnessbased strategies to help you create your own unique recovery plan. The
book can be used on its own or as an adjunct to rehab or therapy. It
also makes a wonderful resource for loved ones and professionals
treating addiction. If you're ready to take that important first step
toward recovery, this book can help you beat your addiction and get
back to living a full, meaningful life.

Addictions Counseling Today
An exposé of Alcoholics Anonymous, 12-step programs, and the rehab
industry—and how a failed addiction-treatment model came to dominate
America. AA has become so infused in our society that it is
practically synonymous with addiction recovery. Yet the evidence shows
that AA has only a 5–10 percent success rate—hardly better than no
treatment at all. Despite this, doctors, employers, and judges
regularly refer addicted people to treatment programs and rehab
facilities based on the 12-step model. In The Sober Truth, acclaimed
addiction specialist Dr. Lance Dodes exposes the deeply flawed science
that the 12-step industry has used to support its programs. Dr. Dodes
analyzes dozens of studies to reveal a startling pattern of errors,
misjudgments, and biases. He also pores over the research to highlight
the best peer-reviewed studies available and discovers that they reach
a grim consensus on the program’s overall success. But The Sober Truth
is more than a book about addiction. It is also a book about science
and how and why AA and rehab became so popular, despite the
discouraging data. Dr. Dodes explores the entire story of AA’s rise,
from its origins in early fundamentalist religious and mystical
beliefs to its present-day place of privilege in politics and media.
The Sober Truth includes true stories from Dr. Dodes’s thirty-five
years of clinical practice, as well as firsthand accounts submitted by
addicts through an open invitation on the Psychology Today website.
These stories vividly reveal the experience of walking the steps and
attending some of the nation’s most famous rehabilitation centers. The
Sober Truth builds a powerful response to the monopoly of the 12-step
program and explodes the myth that these programs offer an acceptable
or universal solution to the deeply personal problem of addiction.
This book offers new and actionable information for addicts, their
families, and medical providers, and lays out better ways to
understand addiction for those seeking a more effective and
compassionate approach to this treatable problem.

The Compass of Pleasure
Focuses on exercise addiction and its relationship to eating
disorders; explains how compulsive exercise can be harmful and how one
can get help to deal with it.
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Diary of an Exercise Addict
Principles of Addiction provides a solid understanding of the
definitional and diagnostic differences between use, abuse, and
disorder. It describes in great detail the characteristics of these
syndromes and various etiological models. The book's three main
sections examine the nature of addiction, including epidemiology,
symptoms, and course; alcohol and drug use among adolescents and
college students; and detailed descriptions of a wide variety of
addictive behaviors and disorders, encompassing not only drugs and
alcohol, but caffeine, food, gambling, exercise, sex, work, social
networking, and many other areas. This volume is especially important
in providing a basic introduction to the field as well as an in-depth
review of our current understanding of the nature and process of
addictive behaviors. Principles of Addiction is one of three volumes
comprising the 2,500-page series, Comprehensive Addictive Behaviors
and Disorders. This series provides the most complete collection of
current knowledge on addictive behaviors and disorders to date. In
short, it is the definitive reference work on addictions. Each article
provides glossary, full references, suggested readings, and a list of
web resources Edited and authored by the leaders in the field around
the globe – the broadest, most expert coverage available Encompasses
types of addiction, as well as personality and environmental
influences on addiction

The Addiction Recovery Skills Workbook
The Exercising Female: Science and Its Application is the first book
to provide students, researchers, and professionals with an evidencebased reference on the exceptional scientific issues associated with
female participation in sport and exercise. Based on the latest
research, and treating women as a unique population, the book seeks to
critically evaluate current debates, present the science underpinning
female sport and exercise performance, and inform applied practice for
the exercising female. Featuring contributions from leading scientists
from around the world, and adopting a multidisciplinary approach—from
exercise physiology, endocrinology, and biochemistry to psychology,
biomechanics, and sociology—the book includes chapters on topics such
as: Exercise and the menstrual cycle, contraception, pregnancy,
motherhood, and menopause. Body image, exercise dependency, the
psychology of sports performance, and homophobia in female sport. The
Female Athlete Triad, bone health, musculoskeletal injury, and breast
biomechanics. Nutritional requirements for the exercising female,
immune function and exercise, and cardiovascular health. Filling a
considerable gap in book literature around the science of female sport
and exercise, this is crucial reading for any student studying female
sport and exercise science, researchers of female sport, and any
coach, sport scientist, strength and conditioning coach, sport
psychologist, physician, or physiotherapist working with female
athletes.
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Hooked on Exercise
Fit NOT Healthy is the gripping story of Vanessa Alford, a selfdriven, ambitious young woman who, in her early twenties discovers her
love and talent for long distance running. Two years after completing
her first marathon, she finishes third at the Melbourne marathon.
Driven and determined to run faster, she subjects her body to
gruelling workouts coupled with a restrictive diet, desperate to
maintain her lean physique. Despite her own training as a
physiotherapist and nutritionist, her unwavering will and
determination to be the fastest leads her down a dangerous path of
self-destructing exercise and extreme dieting, until one day her body
rebels in a way she could never have imagined. This book shares
Vanessa’s journey from extreme elation to the lowest point in her life
and the struggle she faced for several years after her exercise
addiction took her to the brink of infertility and irreversible
physical and physiological damage.

Clinical Sports Psychiatry
"Created to meet the unique needs of addiction professionals, this
practical resource offers suggestions for effectively using activities
in groups. It addresses common issues counselors frequently need to
discuss with clients and provides an array of "tried and true"
techniques and exercises designed to help clients develop
interpersonal relationship skills and the individual awareness needed
to make responsible choices. The accompanying CD-ROM contains all the
exercises allowing therapists to customize them to fit their
needs"--Provided by publisher.

The Exercising Female
Discusses addiction to exercise, its relationship to diet diseases
like bulimia and anorexia, its causes, and what can be done to
overcome it.

The Joy of Movement
This straight-talking book puts the widespread problem of food
addiction into clear perspective and points the way to a life free of
the obsession with food. Why can't I stop eating? If, like millions of
others, you often ask yourself this question, you may be addicted to
food. The food you eat may be precisely what makes you crave moreand
more. This straight-talking book puts the widespread problem of food
addiction into clear perspective and points the way to a life free of
the obsession with food. Debbie Danowski, whose food addiction nearly
ruined her life, and Peter Lazaro combine forces to give readers a
full understanding of this debilitating condition: its sources,
patterns, consequences, and physiological underpinnings. Unlike fad
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diets and drugs with their side effects, hidden costs, and infamous
failure rates, the program outlined in this book goes to the root
cause of chronic overeating and puts the tools for a lifelong cure
into the hands of anyone willing to accept responsibility for a
healthy, happy future.

Truth About Addiction and Recovery
"An urgent and expert investigation into behavioral addiction, the
dark flipside of today's unavoidable digital technologies, and how we
can turn the tide to regain control. Behavioral addiction may prove to
be one of the most important fields of social, medical, and
psychological research in our lifetime. The idea that behaviors can be
being addictive is new, but the threat is near universal. Experts are
just beginning to acknowledge that we are all potential addicts. Adam
Alter, a professor of psychology and marketing at NYU, is at the
cutting edge of research into what makes these products so compulsive,
and he documents the hefty price we're likely to pay if we continue
blindly down our current path. People have been addicted to substances
for thousands of years, but for the past two decades, we've also been
hooked on technologies, such as Instagram, Netflix, and
Facebook--inventions that we've adopted because we assume they'll make
our lives better. These inventions have profound upsides, but their
extraordinary appeal isn't an accident. Technology companies and
marketers have teams of engineers and researchers devoted to keeping
us engaged. They know how to push our buttons, and how to coax us into
using their products for hours, days, and weeks on end. Tracing the
very notion of addiction through history right up until the present
day, Alter shows that we're only just beginning to understand the
epidemic of behavioral addiction gripping society. He takes us inside
the human brain at the very moment we score points on a smartphone
game, or see that someone has liked a photo we've posted on Instagram.
But more than that, Alter heads the problem off at the pass, letting
us know what we can do to step away from the screen. He lays out the
options we have address this problem before it truly consumes us.
After all, who among us has struggled to ignore the ding of a new
email, the next episode in a TV series, or the desire to play a game
just one more time? Adam Alter's previous book, Drunk Tank Pink:And
Other Unexpected Forces that Shape How We Think, Feel, and Behaveis
available in paperback from Penguin"--

Exercise Addiction
Adolescent Addiction: Epidemiology, Assessment, and Treatment presents
a comprehensive review of information on adolescent addiction,
including prevalence and co-morbidity rates, risk factors to
addiction, and prevention and treatment strategies. Unlike other books
that may focus on one specific addiction, this book covers a wide
range of addictions in adolescents, including alcohol, cannabis,
tobacco, eating, gambling, internet and video games, and sex
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addiction. Organized into three sections, the book begins with the
classification and assessment of adolescent addiction. Section two has
one chapter each on the aforementioned addictions, discussing for each
the definition, epidemiology, risk factors, co-morbidity, course and
outcome, and prevention and intervention. Section three discusses the
assessment and treatment of co-morbid conditions in greater detail as
well as the social and political implications of adolescent
addictions. Intended to be of practical use to clinicians treating
adolescent addiction, the book contains a wealth of information that
will be of use to the researcher as well. Contributors to the book
represent the US, Canada, the UK, New Zealand, and Australia. About
the Editor: Cecilia A. Essau is professor of developmental
psychopathology at Roehampton University in London, UK. Specializing
in child and adolescent psychopathology, she has been an author or
editor of 12 previous books in child psychopathology and is author of
over 100 research articles and book chapters in this area.
Comprehensive with the state-of-the-art information on important and
the most common adolescent addiction Easy to understand and organized
chapters Written by international experts

Why Can't I Stop Eating?
Whether you are battling drugs, nicotine, alcohol, food, shopping,
sex, or gambling, this hands-on, practical guide will help you
overcome addiction of any kind. If you or a loved one are struggling
with addiction but do not find that twelve-step or other treatment
programs work for you, 7 Tools to Beat Addiction can help.
Internationally recognized expert Dr. Stanton Peele presents a program
for addiction recovery based on research and clinical study and
grounded in science. His program utilizes proven methods that people
actually use to overcome addiction, with or without treatment. 7 Tools
to Beat Addiction offers in-depth, interactive exercises that show you
how to outgrow destructive habits by putting together the building
blocks for a balanced, fulfilling, responsible life. Dr. Peele’s
approach is founded on the following tools: • Values • Motivation •
Rewards • Resources • Support • Maturity • Higher Goals This nononsense guide will put you in charge of your own recovery.

Defeating Anorexia Athletica
Eating disorders, addictions, and substance use disorders are each
challenging in their own right, but they also commonly co-occur,
causing major challenges for clinicians. This book presents cuttingedge research on the overlap of these complex disorders and reviews
integrative assessment strategies and treatment approaches, including
enhanced cognitive behavioral therapy, dialectical behavior therapy,
abstinence approaches, motivational enhancement, mindfulness
meditation, and pharmacotherapy. The issue of whether eatingdisordered behaviors such as dieting, binge eating, and excessive
exercise are merely other forms of addictive behavior is examined. The
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authors argue both for and against the concept of food addiction in
research, clinical treatment, and public policy. The book will be of
interest to psychiatrists, addiction medicine physicians, mental
health/substance abuse clinicians, dieticians, researchers, and those
affected by the disorders.

The Truth About Exercise Addiction
Many books cater to the fitness and nutritional needs of the general
public. But little of this advice is specifically directed toward
those who have the literally life-or-death need to keep alcohol, drug,
gambling, sex, internet and other addictions at bay. How exercise and
diet speed up the recovery process and promote relapse prevention is a
case rarely made, even by most treatment facilities!Rebalancing the
Addictive Mind is an evidence-based, accessible guide that explains
how and why exercise and diet produce faster physical, psychological
and emotional recovery from addiction and significantly reduce the
chances of relapse. And how anyone, despite almost any age or
infirmity, can benefit from the principles outlined in this
book.Author Shelley Poerio, a licensed addiction counselor and
certified fitness trainer, describes how substance dependence and
behavioral compulsions change the brain and body, provides guidance
and solutions to undo the damage, and motivates change in the
recovering individual. Family members gain insight into how to support
their loved-one in recovery and better understand how addictive
thinking and behaviors get out of control. Counseling and medical
professionals will appreciate the cognitive-behavioral, solutionsfocused therapeutic approach and the integration of exercise and
nutritional concepts with 12-step recovery principles. Ms. Poerio
bases her case on the biochemical science of addiction. In the early
sections of the book, she examines the anatomy and functions of the
brain, and explains the ability of substance and behavioral addictions
to exploit brain chemistry and create cravings and dependence. A
crucially important aspect of this story, for teenagers and their
parents, is that teens are particularly susceptible to developing
addictions. Fortunately, the biochemistry of addiction can be turned
against itself. Many of us know the positive feelings of well-being
that result from working out and eating well. Rebalancing the
Addictive Mind reveals in detail why this is just what the doctor
ordered to fight addictions. Exercise and diet are uniquely qualified
to replace the highs produced by drugs and alcohol, and undo the
damage they cause. Aerobic and strength training act as safe
substitutes that stimulate the brain's neurotransmitters in much the
same way that addictive substances do. Exercise promotes improved
brain function and neuronal growth. Proper nutrition prevents the mood
swings that can provoke a relapse, and corrects the addiction-caused
deficiencies that harm major organs and bodily processes. With a
bristling arsenal of therapeutic weapons, exercise and diet use
restorative biology to fight the biology of addiction, and empower the
brain and body to heal themselves. Ms. Poerio – a former track athlete
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at Stanford University – draws not only on the latest research, but on
her own experience. The plans she outlines combine elements of her
workouts with future pro and Olympic athletes at Stanford, and with
young (and old) substance abusers as the counseling/fitness-program
developer at the Phoenix House of the Mid-Atlantic in Arlington,
Virginia. All of her strategies are easy to put into practice, and set
realistic goals. They produce encouraging results for the average
person in recovery in part because they are simple to do and likely to
be used regularly.Above all, however, Rebalancing the Addictive Mind
speaks to and motivates its readers on a very personal and
understanding level. Ms. Poerio, an alcoholic/addict in recovery since
2001, introduces the book by describing her own substance-induced
suicidal ideation that forced her on the road to rehabilitation. Her
book includes simple anecdotes – about her work to help her clients
and herself – that make it clear she has “been there and done that,”
and that anyone armed with her book and the willingness to put in some
work can do it too.

Adolescent Addiction
A radical new approach to recovery—using methods proven more effective
than medical treatment or twelve-step programs. Drawing on the latest
research and detailed case studies, the authors expose the best-kept
secrets in the recovery field: · Addictions—whether to food,
cigarettes, sex, alcohol, or drugs—are not diseases, and they’re not
necessarily lifelong problems. · Many more people give up addictions
on their own than are helped by medical treatment or twelve-step
programs. · Developing values, skills, and life resources enables
people to quit addictions—and to shed the addict identity altogether.
In their revolutionary “Life Process Program” for overcoming all kinds
of addictions, the authors emphasize self-help and treatment through
coping with stress and achieving one’s goals. As helpful as it is
controversial, The Truth About Addiction and Recovery will forever
change the way we view and treat addiction. “A classic.” —John
Norcross, PhD, ABPP, Distinguished Professor of Psychology at the
University of Scranton and author of Changing for Good

Beyond Addiction
Drawing on her experience in addictions treatment, and on many
personal stories of addiction and recovery, Dr. Vera Tarman offers
practical advice for people struggling with problems of overeating,
binge eating, anorexia, and bulimia. Food Junkies is a friendly and
informative guide on the road to food serenity.

Principles of Addiction
The Exercise Effect on Mental Health contains the most recent and
thorough overview of the links between exercise and mental health, and
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the underlying mechanisms of the brain. The text will enhance
interested clinicians’ and researchers’ understanding of the
neurobiological effect of exercise on mental health. Editors Budde and
Wegner have compiled a comprehensive review of the ways in which
physical activity impacts the neurobiological mechanisms of the most
common psychological and psychiatric disorders, including depression,
anxiety, bipolar disorder, and schizophrenia. This text presents a
rigorously evidence-based case for exercise as an inexpensive, timesaving, and highly effective treatment for those suffering from mental
illness and distress.

7 Tools to Beat Addiction
Too much exercise can kill you. The Haywire Heart is the first book to
examine heart conditions in athletes. Intended for anyone who competes
in endurance sports like cycling, triathlon, running races of all
distances, and cross-country skiing, The Haywire Heart presents the
evidence that going too hard or too long can damage your heart
forever. You’ll find what to watch out for, what to do about it, and
how to protect your heart so you can enjoy the sports you love for
years to come. The Haywire Heart shares the developing research into a
group of conditions known as “athlete’s heart”, starting with a wideranging look at the warning signs, symptoms, and how to recognize your
potential risk. Leading cardiac electrophysiologist and masters
athlete Dr. John Mandrola explores the prevention and treatment of
heart conditions in athletes like arrhythmia, atrial fibrillation and
flutter, tachycardia, hypertrophy, and coronary artery disease. He
reviews new research about exercise intensity and duration, recovery,
inflammation and calcification, and the ways athletes inflict lasting
harm. These heart problems are appearing with alarming frequency among
masters athletes who are pushing their bodies harder than ever in the
hope that exercise will keep them healthy and strong into their senior
years. The book is complete with gripping case studies of elite and
age-group athletes from journalist Chris Case—like the scary condition
that nearly killed cyclist and coauthor Lennard Zinn—and includes a
frank discussion of exercise addiction and the mental habits that
prevent athletes from seeking medical help when they need it. Dr.
Mandrola explains why many doctors misdiagnose heart conditions in
athletes and offers an invaluable guide on how to talk with your
doctor about your condition and its proven treatments. He covers known
heart irritants, training and rest modifications, effective medicines,
and safe supplements that can reduce the likelihood of heart damage
from exercise. Heart conditions affect hardcore athletes as well as
those who take up sports seeking better health and weight loss. The
Haywire Heart is a groundbreaking and critically important guide to
heart care for athletes. By protecting your heart now and watching for
the warning signs, you can avoid crippling heart conditions and
continue to exercise and compete for years to come.

Behavioral Addictions
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A leading brain scientist looks at the neurobiology of pleasure,
exploring how pleasures can become addictions, and how the pursuit of
pleasure has become a central drive of the human mind.

The Exercise Effect on Mental Health
This book has it all - written by national and international experts
and edited by world authorities, it is the first book on sport
psychiatry in over a decade. Dealing with psychopathology, mental
health problems and clinical management, it differs markedly from
sports psychology books that focus on performance issues. Eating
disorders, exercise addiction, drug abuse are all problems that are
seen in 'everyday' athletes, not just elite performers. This book
shows how to help. This text covers the most important topics in
contemporary sports psychiatry/psychology from an international
perspective. Chapter authors are experts in the field and global
leaders in the related professional organizations, including current
and past Presidents/Chairs of the International Society for Sports
Psychiatry and of the World Psychiatric Association Section on
Exercise and Sports Psychiatry. Authors are mainly psychiatrists: the
rest are PhD sport psychologists. The book comprises representative
chapter authors from around the world, to an extent unprecedented in
this topic. The authors and editors are well-informed in global
perspectives, e.g., having served as consultants to numerous Olympic
teams, in addition to service on the International Society for Sports
Psychiatry's Board of Directors. Specifically, this book covers four
main categories of topics: 1) mental health challenges faced by
athletes (including substance use disorders, exercise addiction,
eating disorders, depression, suicide, and concussion), 2) treatment
approaches and therapeutic issues with athletes (including different
types of psychotherapy for psychiatric disorders, psychotherapeutic
performance enhancement approaches, transference and
countertransference issues, achievement by proxy, psychotherapeutic
issues as applied to a couple of sports that are played around the
world, and use of psychiatric medications in athletes), 3)
psychosocial issues affecting athletes (including sexual harassment
and abuse, cultural issues, and ethics issues), and 4) the field of
sports psychiatry (including work within one common sports psychiatry
practice setting, and current status of and challenges in the field of
sports psychiatry). There is a growing need for this book. Performanceenhancing drugs, use of psychotropics in impaired athletes, head
trauma, sexual abuse, eating disorders, ethics, and depression and
suicide in athletes, are just a few of the timely subjects addressed
in this text. This is the only comprehensive reference available for
those working in the field (or merely interested in it) to consult for
current information on these topics. The existing sports psychology
texts all focus on performance issues, with little, if any, attention
paid to these areas of clinical significance. The book addresses the
core differences between sports psychiatry and sports psychology, as
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well as the areas of overlap. Emphasis is placed on how the
disciplines should work together in diagnosing and treating athletes
dealing with emotional stress and psychopathology. Chapters include
case examples and specific goals listed at the beginning, along with
tables and graphs to highlight key concepts.

Rebalancing the Addictive Mind
Designed for individuals concerned about their workout habits,
personal trainers, family and friends of folks with a problem, as well
as working mental health professionals treating exercise addicts, The
Truth About Exercise Addiction provides an easy-to-read, illuminating
glimpse into the rising trend of over-exercise. Delving into the
history of exercise addiction and the growing influence of
“thinspiration,” Katherine Schreiber and Heather A. Hausenblas
illustrate the symptoms and dangers of obsessive exercise with true
stories from sufferers, all while exploring why and how such a
seemingly healthy behavior morphs into a dangerous means of selfdestruction. Analyzing the causes and consequences of excessive
physical activity alongside the influence of genetics, culture, and
personality, this book allows readers to gain a greater understanding
of what exercise addiction looks and feels like. The Truth About
Exercise Addiction also provides an unprecedented list of resources to
address exercise addiction, a snapshot of treatments currently
available for sufferers, and to top it off: guidelines on how to
confront and care for someone who may have a problem.
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